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Bank of Darien

Darien Geo. May 11. 1833

Mr. Thomas Fletcher

No. 130. Chesnut Street

Philadelphia.

            Sir,

                        When in your City during the sum

mer of 1831. if you recollect, I sold you a small quanti

ty of gold on account of the Bank- at that time I think

you observed that you would be willing, of Georgia Gold,

to buy any quantity we could send on from time to time-

We have now an agent in the Gold region who I

think will be able to supply a considerable quantity

every year- and I should be glad to know if you 

are still engaged in the purchase of Gold and what

prices you will be willing to give- please write

on receipt of this at your earliest convenience-

                        Very respectfully

                        Eben. S. Rees

                                    Cash. [Cashier]

 
